
The March 8, 2011 meeting of the Board of The Grove Homeowners Association was called to order 

by the President John Frame at 9:50 AM in the office of Taylor and Carls in Altamont Springs, Florida 

 

Members present were John Frame, Charlene Walker, Margra Grillo, Arlene Strack, Allan Anglis, Ron 

Crima and Anita Korndoerfer. 

Ernie Pelikan and Attorney Robert Taylor were present. 

 

Discussion was held regarding the upcoming mediation session regarding the lawsuit that was filed by 

HHHOA and HH Development against The Grove HOA. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 2:30 PM 

 

 

 

Margra Grillo, Secretary                                                           Approved:  April 4, 2011 


